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To whom it may concern:

As a Drug Court Judge, I worked with The Serenity House and its staff for over twenty years. I
could count on them to enforce their rules and not allow the use of any drugs or alcohol. Their
staff kept the Court advised on the progress of the individual, good or bad. They worked with
each man to develop responsibility and realize that they must account for their actions. The men
were and still are required to get a job, pay weekly rent, attend recovery meetings and not use
drugs or alcohol. Graduates of the program can be found acting as sponsors or providing
counsel to the residents. The community needs this program to work with other agencies to
combat the problems we have with drugs and alcohol.

Cecile “Cile” Blau
Retired Judge of Clark Superior 2
and Judge of the Clark County Drug Court


